
Desk of: Rebecca Hamilton  
Elkton, MD 21921 

rebeccahamiltoncc@gmail.com  
 
Dear Judicial Committee members, 
 
I am writing in SUPPORT of HB0118 
 

I am writing to support HB0118 – Interstate Teacher Mobility Compact. As a County Council member in Cecil 
County I see the benefit of being able to hire teachers outside of Maryland.  

 
Please support this important legislation to allow locals schools to hire teachers more easily that have taught 

outside of Maryland.  
 
Regards, 

 
Rebecca Hamilton 
Cecil County Council, District 2 
 
 
 


